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COVID-19 Vaccination Clinics for Businesses Offered 

 
 

May 18, 2021~Watertown, NY~ The Jefferson County Public Health Service (JCPHS) 
is now offering on-site COVID-19 vaccination clinics to Jefferson County businesses.  
Businesses can sign up a group of ten or more people (age 18+) and the JCPHS will 
bring the vaccines directly to your location. 
 
The online form can be filled out at www.jcphs.org.  JCPHS will then contact you to 
schedule a clinic at your location.  Employees will receive Moderna vaccine that will 
require a second dose clinic to be scheduled 28 days after the first dose clinic.  All 
vaccinations require at least a 15-minute observation period afterwards to monitor for 
any allergic reactions.  
 
You can help protect yourself and the people around you by getting vaccinated. 

 Studies show COVID-19 vaccines are safe and effective. 
 COVID-19 vaccines help prevent severe illness. 
 COVID-19 vaccines are available free of charge.  

For general information about workplace vaccination go to the CDC.gov.   

 

 

~end~ 

http://www.jcphs.org/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/different-vaccines/Moderna.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/recommendations/essentialworker/workplace-vaccination-program.html

